


Flight Simulators are an extremely powerful tool
in Aviation today. Their capabilites are almost
unlimited with some simulators having such great
fidelity with the aircraft , that pilots can maitain
landing currency in simulators alone. They allow
pilots to train in areas that in the past were
fraught with training accidents. They are good for
our environment because we are not burning fuel
or making noise.

The purpose of this seminar is to illustrate some
of these benefits to the General Aviation
Community. Whether you are working on your
private or advanced rating, you can reduce the
cost of your rating by obtaining skills in a
simulator that transfer to the real airplane.
Maintaining Instrument proficiency at a greatly
reduced cost is another benefit. Even if cost is
not a factor, the simulator is a tool that can be
used when weather, maintenance, or scheduling
conflicts occur. . Some attendees will be given an
opportunity to fly the simulator for a first hand
experience.

Directions: Paragon Flight School Ground/Simulator
Operations building is located on the west side of Metro
Parkway between Danley and Colonial. Here is a link to the
map on their website:

https:/lwww.paragonflight.com/about-us/paragon-flight-fort-
myers-maps-hours.html

Event Details

Thu, Feb 15, 2018 - 18:00 EST
Paragon Flight School, Ground
operations (off of Metro Parkway)
10994 Metro Parkway, Fort Myers,
FL

Fort Myers, FL 33966

| -

FAA SAFETY TEAM

Contact: DANIEL PAUL MAHONEY
(305) 731-0013
dm2953@aol.com

Select #: SO3580158
Lead Representative DANIEL PAUL
MAHONEY



A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the
“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.



